TERM 1 : MONDAY 11
FEBRUARY 2019

YEAR 1 HAS SPANISH FEVER!

This week Year 1 started Spanish lessons.

We learnt how to say what our name is. In Spanish you say 'me Ilamo" and then your name.
We are really looking forward to learning more in our Spanish lessons.
“I liked playing the game about our names” Eli, 1A

“I hope | learn to speak more Spanish words” Lily 1A

“I want to learn all the Spanish words” Jacob, 15

“I like Spanish because | can learn a different language” Dhiya, 1S

“I think Spanish is fun!” Elliana, 1B

“I wish | could go somewhere to speak in Spanish” Tobias, 1B

“Lots of countries talk in Spanish” Dylan, 1G

“I want to learn about numbers in Spanish” Sandra, 1G

Miss Ashleigh Hackfath
Year 1 Team Leader
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